
 

     

    February 1, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Paul G. Pinsky 

Chair, Senate Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee  

2 West Miller Senate Office Building 

11 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, MD  21401 

  

Dear Chairman Pinsky, 

 

Please be advised that the Baltimore County Senate Delegation has given a Favorable 

Recommendation to SB 38 – Baltimore County – Alcoholic Beverages – Board of License 

Commissioners - Qualifications. 
 

If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

       

       
 

      Kathy Klausmeier 

      Chair, Baltimore County Senate Delegation 

 


